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 C Lewis OBJ2014/6700/P 26/01/2015  16:26:14 I believe this basement is excessive and an  unnecessary addition to the property, which already covers 

the whole house (while neighbouring properties are divided into flats)

There is already a large daily noise disruption due to the current building work and an extra basement 

would require a lot more work and noise which disturbs people in neighbouring houses trying to work 

at home. This sub-basement, when there is already a substantial lower ground floor may also open up 

undesired precedents to more extra basements in the area.
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